
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 The Mission Plate for July will continue to go to St. Andrew’s Children’s Clinic in AZ.  
They diagnose, treat and care for children from Mexico with health issues that cannot be treated 
in their country. 
 A new food pantry plan has been put in place.  The foods we will be collecting for the 
month of August are crackers, mayonnaise, ketchup, mustard, relish, toilet tissue, soap, dish 
soap. Please see the August Tidings for more information or see Rose Reith with questions.   
 Time is running out to sign up for Vacation Bible School! Registration forms are 
located on the table in the Narthex.  We are looking for adult volunteers and for sponsors of 
VBS attendees.  You will find a sponsor form in your bulletin.  If you are not able to volunteers, 
your PRAYERS for a successful VBS are greatly appreciated!  Please spread the word!  This is 
a community VBS!  Thank you!  Please see Eileen DeMings or Cat Reith-Lowery with any 
questions! 

  
 
 

STAY CONNECTED! 
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